
Friday September 15 

Woodley Park News 

The next Meet Your Neighbor Happy Hour is at Petits Plats on Tuesday September 
19 from 6 to 8 pm. Complimentary appetizers and a 20% discount on food if you'd like to 
stay for dinner. RSVP here. 

WPCA wrote to the Mayor, CM Cheh and DDoT about the condition of the Klingle Valley 
Trail. The letter is on the website. DDoT released the following statement about the 
status of work ono the Trail: 

"DDOT is actively working to coordinate repairs to the trail. The contractor 
who performed the work is still under contract with DDOT and we are 
working with them to address these problems. Performing some of these 
repairs will likely require us to close the trail for a defined period of time so 
we are working to align all of the needed work to fit within as short of a 
window as possible. We will continue to provide status updates until the 
work is complete." 

The Tregaron Conservancy website has announced several fall events. 

Calendar 

Tuesday October 3, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

WPCA's fall meeting featuring Scott Einberger discussing his book, A History of Rock 
Creek Park: Wilderness and Washington, DC. Wednesday November 1, 7:30 pm at 
Stanford. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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